
 

MAINTAIN SOCIAL DISTANCING 
 
ALL members of the public must stay at least 6 feet 
apart at all times in the courthouse. This includes 
hallways and courtrooms. 
 
No more than TEN PEOPLE will be allowed into the 
courtroom at any one time. 
 
Maximum Occupancy Guidelines will be enforced. 
 

During this public health emergency, we pledge to do all we 
can to keep our employees and the public who come to our 

courthouses healthy and safe. 
 

Therefore, please DO NOT enter a courthouse if you: 
• Have traveled from an area with widespread COVID-19 

contagion within the last 14 days; 
• Reside or have had close contact with someone who has 

traveled from an area with widespread COVID-19 contagions 
within the last 14 days; or 

• Have been asked to self-quarantine by any hospital or health 
agency; or 

• Have been diagnosed with, or have had contact with, anyone who 
has been diagnosed with COVID-19; or 

• You are experiencing any acute respiratory illness symptoms (i.e. 
cough, shortness of breath), flu-like symptoms, have a fever, or are 
coughing or sneezing. 


